
We are glad to inform you that the application period starts on the 1st April (deadline: 1st June).  
All students need to apply through the on-line application which can be found at:  
http://www.etseib.upc.edu/en/current-academic-year/international-mobility/2009-instruccions-de-solmlicitud-per-
participar-en-un-programa-de-mobilitat-incoming  
and follow the instructions in order to complete the admission process. 


